
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jocelyn White [mailto:missjocie@me.com]  
Sent: Saturday, June 28, 2014 7:10 PM 
To: Szenher, Doug 
Cc: Wes Norton 
Subject: Jocelyn White/ part-time Arkansas resident 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
I am writing in support of the letter sent to you by my former classmate and fellow Arkansan Wesley 
Norton.   
 
I am a native of Crossett, Arkansas, but spent my vacations with my grandparents at their home in 
Harrison.  The Ozarks and Buffalo River and its environs were my playgrounds.  It was there I learned to 
"float," canoe, fly-fish and rock climb.  When I became Little Rock's first white female reporter and first 
weatherwoman in 1974, my vacations and long weekends continued to revolve around the majesty of 
our mountains and our country's first national river.  I spend the majority of my summers on Lake 
Hamilton in Hot Springs with frequent "jaunts" into Buffalo River Country. 
 
It would be a crime to jeopardize that rich natural environment by anything or anyone with plans that 
could contaminate those forests, that farmland and those waters.  I pray that you will continue to 
preserve, conserve and defend those very resources that bring in tourism and create the appeal of "The 
Natural State." 
 
Yours Very Truly, 
 
Jocelyn White 
Jocelyn White Productions 
11936 Forest Lakes Lane 
Dallas, Texas.  75230 
 
214-912-2464 
 
Sent from Jocelyn's IPad 
  
 


